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June 26~ 200) 

Rev. Jeremiah Boland . 
Archbishop"s Delegate 
Archdiocese of Chiq}go 
P,O. Box 1979 
Chicago, lllillOis 60690·1979 

Dear Father Boland) 

OJlaso Province of the SocIety of )e>.s 

Thank you for your le~er of May J 9. 2003 j regarding Rev. Donald j. McGuire, SJ, We.hnd 
notified you.on May 13 ofbis change of addtes!t, al1d you requested a current letter of good 
standing, for him. . 

I regret to say that Fr. Baumann is un'able: to provide such a leneT at this tlme. We are reviewing 
Fr. McGuire:s file. and have informed him that we wili he reque.sting the involvement of out 
revie,1j bo~rd. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you .. 

Sincerely, 

Rev. RiCliard H. McGurn, S,l. 
Executive. A'lsistant to the Provincial 
Chicago ProvinCe, Society of Jesus 
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